
































































































































Committee for Health 
Room 410, Parliament Buildings, Stormont, Belfast BT4 3XX 

Telephone: (028) 9052 1634 E-mail:  Committee.Health@niassembly.gov.uk  
follow us on Twitter: @NIAHealth 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Committee for Health 

 

Wendy Patterson 
DALO 
Department of Health 
 
By email to: Wendy.Patterson@health-ni.gov.uk 

 
Our Ref:C280/21 

 
18 October 2021 

 
Dear Wendy, 
 
Adoption and Children Bill 

 
At its meeting on 14 October, the Committee for Health noted the written 
submissions received in response to its call for evidence on the Adoption and 
Children Bill. 
 
In view of the limited timeframe for its consideration of this Bill, the Committee 
would appreciate a written response from the Department to the issues raised by 
the stakeholders.  The submissions can be viewed on the Committee webpage at: 
 
http://www.niassembly.gov.uk/assembly-business/committees/2017-
2022/health/primary-legislation/adoption-and-children-northern-ireland-bill/written-
submissions/ 
 
I should appreciate a response as soon as possible, and no later than 15 
November 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Keith McBride,  
Clerk, Committee for Health 
 

CC: Suzanne.Howe@health-ni.gov.uk 
Craig.Murray@health-ni.gov.uk 
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